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Your proposed changes will destroy all of us small traders.
Our only choice will be to take our accounts off shore which will take profits from US companies
and lower the US tax base.
I don’t understand why you want to destroy our wonderful country bay making stupid rules that
just don’t make any sense.

Rich Pralle


